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“Regular Bell Schedule” 

   

Sports…… 

• Basketball today vs GV – Boys at Home – Girls at GV – Games @ 4:00, 5:15 and 6:30 pm 

• Soccer today vs GV – Boys @ Home – Girls @ GV – Games at 3:30, 4:45 and 6:15 pm 

• Attention all FALL Athletes – Any gear/uniforms that is not returned to the trainers office by 

Today will be added to your debt screen.  You can turn in your items Mon, Wed, Friday at 

lunch & after school and on Tues & Thurs during Lunch. 

Announcements….. 

• Ford Dimensions Team Aera will be hosting a voter registration drive today in the quad today. 

If you are 16-17 years old you can preregister and 18 year olds can register. They will also be 

giving away five pairs of movie studio grill tickets. All you need is your California driver’s 

license or the last four digits of your social security Number. So make sure to come out to the 

quad and register to vote today!! 

• Mrs. Calvillo is going to be available today to answer any CSF questions or to obtain more 

information. Please see her at lunch, outside of the Admin office. 

• The CSF drive will end Friday, January 31st. You may pick up an application from the 

Counseling office beginning the 21st, or you can print the application from the IHS website. 

You must attach a copy of your report card or print an unofficial transcript from StudentVue 

and attach it to your application. Turn in your application and money to the Finance office.  

• All Senior Package and Yearbook payments are due no later than this Friday(January 31st) at 

noon.  All payments must be made or you will lose your grad night ticket and your yearbook 

will not be ordered.  See Mrs. Moore in the finance office you have questions.  

• If you are 16 and older and looking to work at a summer camp, come see Mrs. Gillenwater 

before school, during school or after school. 

• All Students who will be taking an AP test this year – all payments must be made by February 

7th. No exceptions.  Please see Mrs. Moore in the finance office for your balance.  

• Its senior BABY photo time! Do you want your baby photo in the yearbook? Are you a senior? 

Bring in your photo, grab a form in the activities office and pay $10 at the finance office ASAP. 

Space is limited! 

• Blood Drive Forms are now available for the February 5th blood drive – stop by the activities 

office before school, at lunch and after school to pick one up.  

• The NAMI High School Club will be meeting on Thursday, January 30th during lunch in  

P - 10. NAMI stands for National Alliance on Mental Illness. 

• BSU meeting in room P-11 today! 

Meetings….. 


